
 

 

           

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOCUS OF THE WEEK: 
PATIENCE 

 
 

Go over what it means to be patient in various settings 
  

 

Attendance: 

Certificated:  92% 

Classified: 92% 

Students: 97% 

 

 

Supervision Duty: 

A.M. Announcements:  Viveros 

P.M. Front Gate: Bailey 

ASP:  B. Mosqueda 

Exit Driveway: Basaldua 

Bus Area: Dominguez 

School Beautification:                          

Bailey/C. Solorio 

A.M. Playground M-F 7:45-7:55 
Cap 

K-3rd Recess M-F 9:35-9:55 
D. Ceja (9:35-9:45) 
Esparza (9:45-9:55) 

4th-6th Recess M-F 10:00-10:20 
J. Ceja (10:00-10:10) 
Lopez (10:10-10:20) 

P.M.  

K-3rd Recess M-F 1:10-1:30 
Arriaga (1:10-1:20) 
Mandujano (1:20-1:30) 

4th-6th Recess M-F 1:35-1:55 
Felix (1:35-1:45) 
P. Hutton (1:45-1:55) 

 

 

 

 

KUDOS 

A HUGE thank you to Ralph Chavez and 
Joey Morales for painting the USA map.  It 
looks fabulous and our students love it.  A 
BIG round of applause to Angie Amador and 
Susana Placentia for completing the long list 
of purchase orders.  Kudos to Maya Holland, 
Aurora Ortega, Joe Domingues, Helen 
Esparza and Consuelo Mandujano for 
sharing all of your expertise and ideas during 
the PBIS Showcase. Thank you to Jaime 
Ceja for sharing your technology proficiency 
with the staff. Kudos to Eugene Mosqueda 
and Jeneive Basaldua for helping to order all 
of the materials for our Literacy/Art Fair.   
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M O N D A Y    11 T U E S D A Y    12 W E D N E S D A Y   13 T H U R S D A Y   14 F R I D A Y   15 

*IEP Marathon *Spring Pictures 
 

*PAW Store Open 
 

*Staff Meeting 
 

*Board Meeting  
7:00pm 

*PTO Meeting 
6:00pm 

*Staff PD 
 
 

Upcoming Dates:si  
4/16- PLC 
4/20 – ELAC Meeting/Leadeship Meeting 
4/21- National High Five Day/School Site Council 
4/21- Spring Performance 6:00pm 
4/22- SBAC Kickoff Assembly (3-6grade) TBD 
4/23- Just Run 3K 

T K  /K- Ro om  1          4th – R17          5th 

 

SBAC
  
SBAC testing is just around the corner.  All snacks have been ordered and are ready to go.   I would like to 
remind you that our next staff meeting will be centered around SBAC, so please make sure not to miss this 
important meeting.  Here are a few SBAC tips:  

1. Review the answers:  Once a student has reached the end of the test, the student can review 

the answers before submitting.  Most students are reluctant to do this because they are exhausted.  But 

do encourage them to do so by first taking a short 5-minute break, then go back and review the 

answers before submitting. 

2. Take stretch breaks:  No chair is comfortable enough to sit in for 1 hour!  I periodically stopped 

the students to take stretch breaks to get the blood circulating again. 

3. Use the universal tools:  the SBAC has many tools for the students to use such as, highlighting, 

notepad, mark for review, pop up glossary, etc.  Teach your students how to use them.                                                                                                                                          
 

 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

Have patience. All things are difficult before they 
come easy.             - Saadi 

     
 

CHARACTER WORD OF THE 
MONTH 

Patience 
The capacity to accept or tolerate delay or 

trouble without getting angry or upset 
 

 

School Wide Expectations 

Be Safe 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 



Reminders 
 

Reminders 
●Please pick up all students before, after ALL recess on time. We have 
noticed that some of the behavior issues are occurring during this time.  
●Go over our new School Wide Lesson Plans on our new Character Word 
of the Month, Patience and make sure students can provide examples of 
what patience means.   
●Staff Meeting, April 13 @ 3:25  
●Paw Store open on April 12 
●Spring Performance will take place on April 21st @ 6:00 pm 
 

 
 
 
 

Parent Corner/PBIS/Highlights 

 
Parent Corner 

Panther PTO handed over a $2,800 check 
for Science Camp. We are extremely 
grateful to such a wonderful and dedicated 
group of parents.  Way to go Panther 
PTO! 

 

 
Our PBIS team met on April 5th.  The team was allowed time to 
discuss our challenges and successes to date.  We also used this as 
an opportunity to plan our next steps for PBIS.  One task is to 
complete a PBIS Handbook by May 11th.  This handbook will allow 

staff a point of reference as well as help clarify questions that one may have.   This meeting also 
permitted us to showcase the hard work that we have all been doing here at San Vicente and it also 
gave us insight of what others are doing at their sites.   

 
      


